
 

March 21, 2022 
  
John Gilbert, AIA 
Facilities Branch – Division of District Support 
Kentucky Department of Educations 
Office of Finance and Operations 
300 Sower Blvd, 4th Floor  
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 
 
Re:  Waiver Request to Reduce Shower Heads 

Christian Co. - New Consolidated High School  
Design Development Review - Response 
BG 22-104 
 
 

Dear John: 
 
We are writing on behalf of the Christian County School District to petition a waiver in accordance with 702 
KAR 4:170, Part b, waivers: 
 
Locker room shower heads 
The Christian County Board of Education has approved Design Development plans for the above 
referenced project, based on a program that was achieved through multiple meetings with school district 
personnel.  The KDE program for a high school requires 5 shower heads per locker room.   The school as 
design has one ADA shower with one shower head per locker room at the request of the Athletic Director 
and the physical education instructors for a total of 3 boys showers, and 3 girls showers.   The school has 
stated that students do not use lockers after PE Class anymore as they do not ‘dress’ for gym class and 
remain in their regular clothing.    
 
There will be lockers room in both the Indoor Athletic Facility with the required amount of shower heads in 
the locker room, and the Concession Stand/Locker Room building also on site that will have the two 
additional showers each for boys and girls.   
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Eric Rang, AIA 
HAFER 
 
CC:   Christopher Bentzel, Christian County Public Schools 
  Josh Hunt, Christian County Public Schools  

Jack Faber, Hafer 
 
Attachment:      n/a 
 


